
Bulletin No. 1075

Friday 1st March 2024

@LadyLanePark

Dear Parents,

I was delighted to welcome some of our Kindergarten parents into school on Monday morning, when 
they came to visit the Form 1 classroom.  The pupils were excited to talk to everyone about their new 
topic ‘Space’ and were all raring to go to the ‘The Moon’ with their astronaut’s suits on!  Miss Knowles 
and the team enjoyed talking to parents about the progression from Kindergarten to Reception and 
shared examples of children’s learning.  If you were unable to visit, there is another Reception Open 
Morning on Wednesday 6th March from 9.00-11.00am. 

On Tuesday, Form 1 had a super trip to Ponderosa Zoo in Heckmondwike, they had so much fun 
meeting all the animals and exploring the adventure playground.  I am sure you will agree that, from 
the photographs below, they really made the most of their time outside the classroom. Thank you to 
Miss Ripley, Miss Hemsworth & Miss Garnett for taking the pupils on this lovely trip, Miss Knowles very 
much missed the trip, but was happy to see the smiling faces on the pupils through the day.

We have a lot to look forward to next week, starting with an U9 Football Fixture V Brackenfield at home 
on Tuesday afternoon.  We always welcome spectators, so do come along from 2.00pm at the Pavilion if 
you can. 

On Wednesday, PCSO Alex is visiting school to deliver a very important assembly on Water Safety, we 
are always grateful the support we get from the Pol-Ed Team at West Yorkshire Police, and I know the 
children look forward to saying hello to PCSO Alex. Also on Wednesday, the LVI girls have an exciting 
day planned when they attend an ‘Art Masterclass’ at Harrogate Ladies College.  Head of Art, Sam 
Litherland, will be running the session designed to inspire budding artists and help them to develop 
their life drawing skills. I am really looking forward to seeing what the girls produce!

World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March and we invite all children to come dressed as their favourite 
book character! The ‘Most Creative’ costume in each class will be chosen for a special prize from Mrs. 
Kernick.  All the staff will be dressed as book characters too, I wonder who they will be? On the same 
day The Nursery Stay & Play session will run from 9.30-10.30am, also with a World book Day theme.  
Families who are interested in a place in Nursery, are welcome to come along and meet the team. 
Please email secretary@ladylanepark.co.uk to reserve your place.

Have a lovely weekend

Mrs. Arnold & TheStaff at Lady Lane ParkSchool & Nursery

mailto:secretary@ladylanepark.co.uk




Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu
Week: Monday 3rd – Friday 8th March 2024

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday
World Book Day

Friday

Pizza Wraps 
& Chips

Meatballs in 
Sauce & Pasta

Spanish Chicken 
& Rice

Dumbledore Stew 
& Hagrid’s 
Dumplings

Fish Cakes, 
Potatoes & 

Parsley Sauce

Mousse Sponge & 
Custard 

Jelly James & The Giant 
Peach Crumble

Cookies

Vegetarian/
Halal Option

Vegetarian/Halal 
Option

Vegetarian/Halal 
Option

Upcoming Events

March

U9 Football V Brakenfield (H) Tuesday 5th

Reception (Form 1) Open Morning – Wednesday 6th 9.00-11.00

LVI Girls Arts Masterclass at Harrogate Ladies College – Wednesday 6th

World Book ‘Dress-up’ Day – Thursday 7th 

Mr Sam Hart, Giggleswick Presentation ‘Choosing a Senior School’- Wednesday 

13th (Junior Parents) 3.30-4.30pm

 Form 5/LVI Trip to see Bugsy Malone at Harrogate Ladies Wednesday 13th

 Whole School Open Day – Thursday 14th 9.00-11.00am

Lionesses Football Tournament LVI – Wednesday 20th

School Sport Personality Visit – Friday 22nd 9.00-12.30pm 

School Closes for Easter – Friday 22nd

Easter Holiday Club – Monday 25th – Thursday 28th March
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